A question for the Mousehold Conservator's meeting on 21 June 2019.

By Paul Scruton.

Can the conservators have some steps made like the shown in the photograph which were installed to or three years ago, for the dangerous slope on the other side of the field. As this slope is the only way of getting up and down people use it in the winter when it is wet and icy, this presents a risk of someone slipping and seriously hurting themselves.





Location 1
Looking up the slope, 15ft

Location 2





Location 1Looking down the slope, 15ft

Map of the field just beyond Gilman Road